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April 5th, 2024 

To KSS Guardians 

Course selection took place before spring break. Any student(s) that have not completed course 
selection for next year are asked to see Mr. Donkers (grades 9 going into grade 10) and Ms. Trevor-
Smith (grades 10 going into grade 11, and grade 11's going into grade 12). Course Selection gives an 
idea of what courses students would like to take which helps admin decide which courses will be 
offered for the next school year. Once Admin has looked at the number of course requests and 
narrowed down which courses will be offered, they start to build the timetable.  

Currently admin is in the process of building the timetable. Once the timetable is built students will 
receive their timetables approximately mid- June.  Counsellors will be unable to give specific 
information about individual student schedules until such time.  Once schedules are given to students, 
students can see their individual counsellors if changes need to be made.  Please note: students will be 
called down by grade to see counsellors and a number system will be used.  Students are requested to 
follow the grade schedule and the number system.  Due to a high demand, drop-in meetings will not 
be occurring.  If students are not able to meet with their grade level counselor before the end of the 
year, there will be appointments available the last week of August. Students will also be able to make 
changes to their timetable for the first two weeks of the new school year using the same number 
process as above. 

 

From the KSS Counselling Office 

250-752-5651 Ext. 4 
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